
 St Mary’s School, Kaikorai 
6a Cromwell Street 
Wakari 
Dunedin 9010 
 
15 February 2011 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are part of the senior class at St Mary’s School Kaikorai.  We have       
decided that our project for this year is to design and build a sacred space 
on our school grounds.  
 
We discussed the meaning of sacred, and we think it means something that 
is holy, special, loved, honoured, treasured, precious, important and full of 
memories.   We have made posters about what is sacred to us, and have 
also brainstormed what we think is sacred to St Mary’s School and Parish. 
 
We would really appreciate hearing about what you think is sacred to our 
school and parish.  Could you please let us know by making a list, or poster 
or draw some symbols and send it back to us at 6a Cromwell Street or email  
us at rachael@st-marys.school.nz or fax 476 4278. 
 
We thank you for your help. 
 
We will keep you informed of our sacred space plans and how we are going.  
You are more than welcome to come and visit us. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Room 3 children 
 
 


